
FIELD WORK/OUTREACH PROGRAMME BY DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 

S.D WOMEN’S COLLEGE, RAJGANGPUR 

Introduction 

On 12th May 2022, 08 number of students from department of zoology with lecture and demonstrator 

went for a trip to BSMTC , Central Silk Board, Kerai, Sundargarh. With an aim to visit Sericulture. We 

arrived around 10am and planed to field visit their silkworm host plant plots and forest area maintained 

by the unit of silkworm rearing. 

Trip Objective 

The objectives of the tour was to visit cocoon cell, cocoon cell storage room and larval feeding plants etc. 

Field Observation 

We were guided by the in charge Dr. N.B. Chowdary. Our students observe the larval feeding plants like 

Arjuna,Asana and mulberry and observe the process of hatchery of coccon. Students observe and taken 

photographs. Then we observe the cocoons stored in grainage, adult moth. The in charge of BSMTC , 

Kerai giving us information and data regarding Sericulture. They tell us about sericulture technique, 

investment to start sericulture as a startup labor charges, silk production, cost of rearing of silkworm, 

cost of materials for silkworm. 

Conclusion 

In this field tour our students will enriched with such a economic opportunity they got to know about 

things which may help them in future projects, dissertation. They got a raw data, a live visit for the 

accomplish of their project. 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 


